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Notice of hearing – Review of the wholesale high-speed access 
service framework – Deadline extensions 

1. Following the issuance of the Notice of hearing – Review of the wholesale high-speed 
access service framework, Telecom Notice of Consultation CRTC 2023-56, 
8 March 2023, a number of parties made requests to extend various filing deadlines, 
including the deadlines for filing revised proposed tariffs and accompanying cost 
studies.   

2. On 20 April 2023, the Commission issued a Secretary General letter, in which it 
approved Shaw Cablesystems G.P.’s request to exclude its legacy fibre-to-the-
premises (FTTP) facilities from the tariff filings and associated cost studies that the 
company is required to produce. The Commission also granted the company an 
extension for it to file its tariff application providing for wholesale aggregated high-
speed access services using FTTP access facilities and associated cost studies from 
24 April 2023 to 24 August 2023. 

3. Furthermore, on 4 May 2023, the Commission issued a Secretary General letter to 
address additional extension requests. In that letter, the Commission granted an 
extension to the deadlines to file the tariff applications and cost studies for all other 
incumbent carriers from 24 April 2023 to 31 May 2023.  

Secretary General 
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